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Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs 
Public Hearing – 22 January 2024 

ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Department of Social Services 
 

Topic: Review into Income Management 
Question reference number: IQ24-000003 
Question asked by: Janet Rice 
Type of Question: Spoken.        Hansard Page/s: 36 
Date set by the Committee for the return of answer: 1 February 2024 
 
Question:   
Senator RICE: In terms of ETM perspectives, would you be able to, on notice, give us a copy 
of the contract that's been issued with those, please? 
 
Answer: 
Summary details of the contract with ETM Perspectives (ETMP) can found on the Austender 
website:  Contract Notice View - CN4013489: AusTender (tenders.gov.au). Further 
information regarding ETMP can be found here: Home - ETM Perspectives 
ETMP have been engaged to lead community consultation activities, ensuring a culturally 
sensitive, supportive approach to gather views from communities and individuals on their 
views on Income Management.  
More information on the consultations can be found at Future of Income Management | 
engage.dss.gov.au 

 
 

https://www.tenders.gov.au/Cn/Show/4acd5afa-d13b-4a8b-86c1-26461886809a
https://etmp.com.au/
https://engage.dss.gov.au/incomemanagement/
https://engage.dss.gov.au/incomemanagement/
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